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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2025-26 Budget is delivering $2.1 
billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This targeted investment will ensure growing 
communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

Planning is underway to deliver a new primary school and public preschool for Calderwood by Day 1 Term 1 
2028 to cater for the growing population. The new primary school will include:  

• permanent, modern classrooms and open spaces
• core facilities including a new library, hall and covered outdoor learning area (COLA)
• administration and staff areas
• support learning classrooms.

Progress summary 

Planning is well underway to deliver the new public school and preschool for Calderwood. We have started 
the statutory planning process and are preparing key documents for the planning application for this project. 

Next steps 

• Finalise concept designs and ongoing development in consultation with representatives from the
Department of Education.

• Finalise and lodge planning pathway documents ahead of the public exhibition.
• Finalise transfer of site to the department.

We are committed to ensuring that the local community are kept informed about the progress of this project. 
We will be holding a community information session in Term 3 2025. We will provide more information and 
invitations early next term. 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/NewPSCalderwood or by 
scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during 
business hours on the contact details below. 
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